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Dear Programme Director, 
 
We have discussed the draft Master EER AM on June 13. We have a few specific requests: 
-- B2.2 As a PC we understand this learning outcome should be different from the bachelor. We 
suggest "in-depth knowledge of mathematics within a specialization." 
-- correct the typo "emonstrate" in the sixth PILO. 
-- Article B4.2 4.17 Capita Selecta can be added to the list of course, but with a footnote indicating that 
the number of ECs can vary. 
-- Article B4.2 The name of the internship in OSIRIS is "Internship AM" and should be used for 
consistency. 
 
We give a positive advice given that these four items are adopted. 
 
We note specific suggestions for wording were not discussed during the meeting. We suggest to 
consider these suggestions and to indicate which ones you would like to adopt. Such a new version 
with track changes could then be discussed before summer over email if needed. 
 
Meanwhile, we acknowledge the third version with our comments addressed, as well as some 
additional textual changes proposed by us. We have read these bits and endorse these too. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer 
Chair PC-AM 


